COUNTY OF ERIE

MARK C. POLONCARZ

COUNTY EXECUTIVE
WILLIAM E. GEARY JR. DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS TELEPHONE: 716.858.8300
COMMISSIONER RATH BUILDING 14™ FLOOR FAX: 716.858.8228

December 4, 2018
CERTIFICATE AND NOTICE OF RESTRICTION

STATE OF NEW YORK:
COUNTY OF ERIE: +SS

This is to certify that the Commissioner — Highways has jurisdiction of the highways of the
County of Erie and does hereby restrict that portion of the highway in the Town of Ambherst, said
County, known as Erie, and described as follows:

Restriction:

That portion of Maple Road (CR 192) from Hopkins Road to Transit Road will have
a daily single lane closure for a drainage system evaluation. This restriction will begin
on December 13™, 2018 and will end on December 16™, 2018 or until complete.
Clark Patterson Lee will be the contractor for this project.

A restriction is executed under Article V, Section 104A of the Highway Law in order to permit a
proper completion of work of improvement thereon.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF: The undersigned has, on this 4t day of December 2018, set his
hand in Buffalo, New York.

Very truly yours,

WILLIAM E. GEARY, JR.

COMMISSIONER Q@l WORKS
. _,r'

Supervisor of Engineering

WEG/WSS/ker
cc: See Attached List
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CC.

William E Geary Jr., Commissioner of Public Works

Charles A. Sickler, P.E., Deputy Commissioner of Public Works

Brian Rose, P.E. :

Garrett Hacker, P.E.

Darlene Svilokos, P.E.

Jonathan DePlanche, P.E.

Gina Wilkolaski, P.E.

Melissa Anderson

Rick Nendza

Kaitlin Costello

Maria Whyte, Deputy County Executive

Jennifer Hibit, Chief of Staff — Erie County Executive’s Office

Daniel Meyer, Deputy Press Secretary for Erie County

Daniel Neaverth, Dept. of Emergency Services

Gregory Butcher, Dept. of Emergency Services

Thomas A. Loughran, Legislator, District 5

Edward A. Rath I1I, Legislator, District 6

John Dennee, District Engineer, Harlem

Brian J. Kulpa, Town of Amherst Supervisor — bkulpa@ambherst.ny.us

Patrick G. Lucey, Jr., Amherst Superintendent of Highways - plucey@ambherst.ny.us

Scott G. Martzloff, Ed.D, Williamsville School Superintendent-
smartzloff@williamsvillek12.org

Laurie Coccionitti, Secretary of Williamsville School Superintendent-
lcoccionitti@williamsvillek12.org

Graham Violino, Transportation Supervisor

Operators@NITTEC.org

(Sent via e-mail)
(Faxed copies)

Erie County Sheriff (858-3272)
New York State Police (941-9011)



